[bookmark: _GoBack]The National Central University (NCU) of Taiwan, in collaboration with the Advanced Rapid Imaging and Analysis (ARIA) team at NASA's Jet Propulsion Laboratory and California Institute of Technology in California, created this preliminary map showing New South Wales area including Kempsey, Port Macquarie, and Taree, that are likely flooded as a result of heavy rain. The map was derived from synthetic aperture radar (SAR) data acquired around 6 AM on March 20, 2021 (local time) by the Copernicus Sentinel-1 satellites (Relative orbit 74). Attached is an illustrative figure, and the maps (KMZ and shapefile) are available to download at https://aria-share.jpl.nasa.gov/202103-Australia_Floods/
